
 
 

 

Important Notice:  Change Healthcare Electronic Claims Reconnection 

 
Children First Medical Group, Inc. (CFMG) is sharing this notice to inform you about an 
important update regarding the clearinghouse vendor Change Healthcare (aka Emdeon). 
 
On Friday, May 31, 2024, CFMG received confirmation that Change Healthcare has restored our 
EDI electronic claims connection. Providers who have used Change Healthcare in the past may 
start submitting claims files again. 
 

• Our payer ID is the same: 94321 
• Try billing a small batch first to verify transmission. 
• Please do not rebill claims recently submitted on paper or through another 

clearinghouse. 
• Make sure your posting is current to avoid billing duplicates. 

 
If you experience any issues with electronic submissions, please contact  

Change Healthcare Customer Service at 800-527-8133, Option 2. 
 
We are excited to have our connection restored and appreciate your patience while Change 
Healthcare resolved their issues.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call Michael McCarty, Claims Manager at (510) 
428-3725. 

Thank you for taking care of the children! 


